
 

SUMMER INTERNSHIP OPPORTUNITY 

The Mississippi Surplus Lines Association (MSLA) is offering an internship opportunity for 

the summer of 2025. The paid internship is designed for rising Junior or Senior college 

students in insurance majors who want to pursue a career in insurance or related markets. 

The internship will provide exposure to the surplus lines market in Mississippi and how 

MSLA assists the industry with compliance issues.  

Program Overview: 

 The internship runs from June 2, 2025 – August 1, 2025; Monday through Friday,       

7:30 AM - 4:00 PM. 

 The location of the internship is the MSLA office in Flowood, Mississippi. 

 The hourly rate is $15/hour.  

 Direct experience in assisting surplus lines producers with reporting policy data 

and paying assessments as required by Mississippi law. 

 Some daytime travel to industry events.  

Qualifications: 

 Rising Junior or Senior college students pursuing an insurance degree. 

 Involvement in community and extracurricular activities. 

 Excellent customer service skills. 

 Maintain a cumulative GPA of 3.0 or higher. 

The MSLA is a nonprofit association that assists the Mississippi Insurance Department in 

the oversight of the surplus lines market and fosters compliance by surplus lines 

producers and insurers with the Mississippi surplus lines laws.  Applicants must be legally 

authorized to work in the United States. 

MSLA is an equal opportunity employer. Employment selection is made without regard to 

minority/gender/age/disability/veteran status/sexual orientation or other legally protected 

classifications.  

To apply email your resume and a cover letter explaining your career goals and how you 

became interested in a career in the insurance industry to communications@msla.org.  

https://www.msla.org/index
mailto:communications@msla.org

